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9th November 2020 

School Photographs – Wednesday 11th November  

Dear Parents and Carers, 

I am writing to inform you that this Wednesday 11th November the school 

photographer will be in school taking individual photos of all children. 

The photographer will also take photos of any sibling groups within the 

school. 

Unfortunately, due to the photographers Covid-19 risk assessment, we 

are unable to include any pre-school or high-school aged siblings on 

photos this year.  

We will arrange for all children to have their photos taken during the day, 

including sibling groups. 

You will receive a preview of the photos roughly a week after they are 

taken along with details of how to place any orders. Placing orders is 

completely optional. The photography company guarantee all orders will 

be delivered in time for Christmas. 

If your child usually does PE on a Wednesday we ask that they come to 

school in their uniform for this week only and bring their PE kit in a 

separate bag. 

Thank you,   

Mr. Heeley 

Head Teacher  
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